
From: Sarah Herringshaw on behalf of Licensing e-mail address
To: Christa Ferguson
Subject: OBJECTION - Harrys Meadow Campsite
Date: 06 March 2025 09:17:49
Importance: High

Hi Christa

This one came in over night – Hale Parish Council

Sarah Herringshaw
Licensing Officer
New Forest District Council
Tel: 02380 285505

From: Hale Parish Council Clerk <hpcclerk@gmail.com> 
Sent: 05 March 2025 21:14
To: Licensing e-mail address <Licensing@NFDC.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Application: Variation Premises Licence (S34) Ref: LICPR/22/13072 - Harry's
Meadow Campsite

Good evening,
Application: Variation Premises Licence (S34) Ref: LICPR/22/13072 - Harry's
Meadow Campsite
Hale Parish Council wishes to make the following representation regarding the
above licence application.
The Management Plan for this site (which must be adhered to as stated in the
planning conditions) states a curfew of 10.30pm and hence Hale Parish
Council believes that any licence issued  must work in accordance with this. 
The planning decision notice  states that no external lighting is to be installed at
the campsite and again Hale Parish Council believes that any licence issued must
work in accordance with this notice.
many thanks
Amanda 
Amanda Johnson
Clerk to Hale Parish Council
Tel:  07553 728121  01725 511636
email:  hpcclerk@gmail.com

Disclaimer
This e-mail originates from the Clerk to Hale Parish Council and any files transmitted
with it may contain confidential information.  It is intended solely for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify
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the sender and delete the e-mail from your inbox. Any disclosure, dissemination,
modification or distribution of the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

On Wed, 5 Feb 2025 at 11:11, licensing@nfdc.gov.uk <licensing@nfdc.gov.uk>
wrote:

Please see attached for your kind attention.

Licensing Services

New Forest District Council

The information in this electronic mail (email) and any appendices to it is the property of New Forest
District Council. It may contain confidential information. It is intended for the addressee only.
Communications using this email system may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance
with relevant legislation. 
Please examine the full terms of this disclaimer by clicking on the following hyper link: Email Disclaimer 
Our privacy notice can be read here: Privacy Notice 
This email was sent using the New Forest District Council Corporate Email Service. 
New Forest District Council
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